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EPAAC is proud to have been invited to present at the High Level Conference on EU Health
programmes: Results and Perspectives organized jointly by the European Commission's
Directorate-General for Health and Consumers and its Executive Agency on 3 May 2012 in
Brussels.

  

More than 700 participants registered for the event, including key actors from the health sector,
NGOs, Member States and European institutions, health programme beneficiaries, scientists
and academics participating in the Health Programme. On this occasion, Marija Seljak, director
of National Institute of Public Health, presented the European Partnership for Action Against
Cancer, which was invited as an example of a best practice in the field.

To see the EPAAC presentation, please click  here.
To see Conference programme, please click here. 
To see the Workshop programme, please click here. 
To find out more about the High Level Conference on EU Health programmes: results and
perspectives, please click  here .
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